
Town of Florida  
Planning Board  

Brian Bienduga – Amateur Radio Tower   
Monday, August 1, 2022 

6:50PM 
 

The Public Hearing was opened by Planning Board Chairman Michael Taylor at 7:24pm after the conclusion of 
the Hutchison Harvest Public Hearing. 
 
Jake Krohn; 6702 State Highway 30; redundant for a Public Hearing. Seems to be a simple thing and there are 
no objections.  Attorney Deborah Slezak explained the process of an application for a Special Use Permit. A 
public hearing is needed when someone applies for a Special Use Permit according to the regulations set forth 
in the Zoning Ordinance. 
 
The Public Hearing was closed by Chairman Michael Taylor at 7:27 pm. 

 


